
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
April 18, 2024 
 

National Stock Exchange 
“Exchange Plaza”, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra- Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051. 

BSE Limited             
27th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 

Scrip Symbol : TTKPRESTIG Scrip Code : 517506 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
 

This is with reference to your letter Ref No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/Av/ 2024-2025 / 31 dated 
April 18, 2024, sent through e-mail seeking clarification regarding the increase in volume 
of securities in the recent past.  
 
In this regard, it is hereby informed that the Company is fully conscious of its obligation 
under law and have always complied with the same in letter and spirit. The Company has 
from time to time, promptly intimated the Stock Exchanges of all information that have a 
bearing on the operation/performance of the Company and is required to be intimated to 
the Stock Exchanges as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure 
Requirements), 2015 (“Listing Regulations”).  
  
We confirm that, at this moment, there is no information with us in relation to the 
Company that is required to be intimated under Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations.  
 
We hope the above clarifies and request you to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For TTK Prestige Limited, 
 
 
Manjula K V 
Company Secretary 
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